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Carison, Joni (UTC)

From: Rhaphael Tarpley [pcsiregulatory@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2007 6:42 PM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: Emergency Contact Information

Please note Pacific Centrex Services holds holds authority to conduct business in the State of
Washington; however does not provide telephone services to customers in the state at this time. Please
respond to this email with any additional questions or requests for other information.

Rhaphael Tarpley
562-239-8023

12/11/2007




